Rochdale Borough Council
Proposal for the Reduction of Pupil Admission Number of
Stansfield Hall Church of England / Methodist Church Primary School, Barnes Meadow, Todmorden Road, Summit, Littleborough 
For September 2025

Notice is given that Rochdale Borough Council is considering the reduction in Pupil Admission Number of:
Stansfield Hall Church of England / Methodist Church Primary School, Barnes Meadow, Todmorden Road, Summit, Littleborough, OL15 9PR
Rochdale Council is now consulting on a proposal to reduce the Pupil Admission Number at Stansfield Hall Church of England / Methodist Church Primary School with effect from September 2025.
The reduction in Pupil Admission Number of the school would decrease the admission number to 15 from September 2025 for each new successive year group, from the current admission number of 20.

Rochdale Borough Council will implement the proposal if approved by the Director for Children’s Services following the statutory consultation.

Further details of the proposal can be obtained from fay.davies@rochdale.gov.uk, gemma.coggin@rochdale.gov.uk or by writing to School Admissions, School Organisation and Development Team, Early Help and Schools, Rochdale Borough Council, Number One Riverside, Smith Street, Rochdale, OL16 1XU. The proposal can be accessed on the Council website at: 

https://consultations.rochdale.gov.uk/research/school-*********

The consultation ends at midnight on the 31st January 2024. Any person may make comments on the proposal by writing to School Admissions, School Organisation and Development Team, Early Help and Schools, Rochdale Borough Council, Number One Riverside, Smith Street, Rochdale, OL16 1XU. You may also complete the on-line response form on the Council website.


Steve Kay
Assistant Director Early Help & Schools
